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Monday10th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Gymnastics Festival at Erewash Valley Gymnastics 
  
  
We are excited to share that we will be holding a whole school Gymnastics Festival at Erewash Valley 
Gymnastics Club on 26th February 2025. 
 
Children will be taking part in various gymnastics activities. Due to the scale of this event classes will either 
be attending on a morning or afternoon slot, all within the school day. Lunchtime arrangements will remain 
the same.  
  
Please be aware that your child will need PE kit and trainers for the event. They will have time in the school 
day to get changed into their kit.  
 
To ensure your child can take part, please give permission on the School gateway App. 
 
 Any problems, do not hesitate to get in touch. 
  
Yours in sport, 
  
  
Mr Roulstone 
  

 

 


